chezlschmit@att.net

From: Patrice Hildreth <phildreth@ci.porterville.ca.us>
Sent: Tuesday, December 07, 2010 10:30 AM

To: cherylschmit@att.net

Subject: Your public records request of November 1, 2010

Good morning Cheryl. As | indicated yesterday when we spoke, the City is not in possession of "a
Tribal Resolution that supports the Chairman signing the Cooperative Agreement” or the "Tribe's
Constitution." Please feel free to contact me should you require additional assistance.

Patrice Hildreth, CMC
Administrative Services Manager

City of Porterville

291 North Main Street
Porterville, CA 93257
Tel: (659) 782-7442
Fax: (659) 715-4015

From: Patrice Hildreth

Sent: Monday, December 06, 2010 1:56 PM

To: ‘cherylschmit@att.net'

Subject: RE: Your public records request of November 1, 2010

Good afternoon Ms. Schmit, I've attached the documents which you requested. Again, my apologies
for the delay. Please feel free to contact me should you require additional assistance.

Patrice Hildreth, CMC
Administrative Services Manager

City of Porterville

291 North Main Street
Porterville, CA 93257
Tel: (659) 782-7442
Fax: (659) 715-4015




From: cherylschmit@att.net [mailto:cherylschmit@att.net]
Sent: Friday, December 03, 2010 4:57 PM

To: Patrice Hildreth

Subject: RE: Your public records request of November 1, 2010

Hi Patrice:
Thanks for this. Do you have an ETA on completion of the request? If not until Monday, have a good weekend. Cheryl

From: Patrice Hildreth [mailto:phildreth@ci.porterville.ca.us]
Sent: Thursday, December 02, 2010 4:11 PM

To: cherylschmit@att.net

Subject: Your public records request of November 1, 2010

Ms. Schmit, to follow up on our telephone conversation this afternoon, please be advised | anticipate
completing the compilation of the requested documents by tomorrow afternoon. Again | apologize for
the delay in responding to you!

With regard to Item No. 2 in your request, please be advised that the record of the closed session
vote on ltem No. A-6 on March 16, 2010 was as follows:

MOVED by Vice Mayor Brian Ward, SECONDED by Council Member Felipe A. Martinez that the
Council approve the proposed settlement agreement with the Tule River Indian Tribe.

Vice Mayor Brian Ward: Yes

Council Member Felipe A. Martinez: Yes
Mayor Pete V. McCracken: Yes

Vote Total: 3-0

Council Members Cameron Hamilton and Pedro R. Martinez were absent.

Patrice Hildreth, CMC
Administrative Services Manager

City of Porterville

291 North Main Street
Porterville, CA 93257
Tel: (5659) 782-7442
Fax: (659) 715-4015

This e-mail (and attachments, if any) may be subject to the California Public Records Act, and as such may therefore be
subject to public disclosure unless otherwise exempt under the Act.

This e-mail (and attachments, if any) may be subject to the California Public Records Act, and as such may therefore be
subject to public disclosure unless otherwise exempt under the Act.




